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DEDICATION TO PAUL GRAHAM WILSON 

This issue of Nuytsia is dedicated to Paul Graham Wilson to recognize the enormous contribution 
he has made to Australian plant taxonomy and to celebrate his 70th birthday in 1998. 

Although Paul retired from the Western Australian Herbarium on January 2, 1993 he has continued 
to maintain his high productivity, dedicating most of his time to taxonomic research on the Western 
Australian flora. In addition to his systematic studies he has made a major contribution to the Herbarium 
effort towards maintaining a comprehensive census of the State flora, extending well beyond his 
expertise in Asteraceae, Chenopodiaceae and Rutaceae. 

Paul has been the most prolific contributor to Nuytsia since the inaugural issue published on 
December 1, 1970 and it is fitting that this issue is dedicated to his productivity. The very first paper 
in Nuytsia Volume 1 was on the systematics of three genera of Rutaceae. Paul has continued to publish 
his taxonomic revisions of genera in this family as well as in Asteraceae in the present volume. 

Dr Neville G. Marchant, Director, Western Australian Herbarium 




